

THE ASSOCIATION OF JUNIOR LEAGUES INTERNATIONAL, INC.

WASHINGTON OFFICE

January 7, 1994

ief Wilma Mankiller, Principal Chief The Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller,

Thank you for your letter of January 6th. We were concerned to hear about your recent medical problem, and hope that things go well later this month during your trip to Boston.

Please do not concern yourself about the possibility of being unable to join us at The 1994 Policy Institute. We sincerely hope that your health will be better by then and that you will indeed be with us, but we certainly understand this may not be possible.

It is not necessary for us to know whether you will be able to join us until the last minute so if you would prefer to simply let us know at your convenience rather than by the week of January 16th, please feel free to do so.

Our greatest concern is for your health, and our thoughts and hopes are with you during this difficult time.

Sincerely,

Pam Brown

AJLI Director

Chair, 1994 Policy Institute

Christine Beneau

Christine Benero Director Washington Office